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Stephen Gunty

From: Frank Hillegonds <fhillegonds@mydisposal.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2022 10:19 AM

To: Stephen Gunty

Subject: RFQ - CARTAGE & DISPOSAL of LEAF & WOQOD CHIPS - Town of Munster, IN

Good morning Stephen.

Please note that Homewood Disposal will not be submitting a proposal for the leaf hauling from Public
Works. Operationally, we just can’t make it work for this year.

Let’s plan on meeting next week, can Chris and yourself meet for lunch next Monday or Wednesday? Tomorrow (Friday)
works also.

Let me know when and where and I'll be there.
Thanks

Frank Hillegonds | Municipal Manager
Homewood Disposal Service Inc.

Office: 708.798.1004 « Mobile: 708.200.2388
Website / Facebook / YouTube
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From: Stephen Gunty <sgunty@munster.org>

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 2:35 PM

To: Stephen Gunty <sgunty@munster.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RFQ - CARTAGE & DISPOSAL of LEAF & WOOD CHIPS - Town of Munster, IN

Attention: Hauling Contractors

Attached is an RFQ for the yearly CARTAGE & DISPOSAL of LEAF & WOOD CHIPS from the Munster Public Works
Garage. QUOTES are due by Friday December 16 at Noon if interested. Thank you.

Stephen J. Gunty
Director of Public Works
Town of Munster

508 Fisher Street
Munster, Indiana 46321
Ph: (219) 836-6975
Fax: (219) 836-8379
www.munster.org




